
 

                     

 

FCP/2022/NOTICE/0024                                                                                                         29/04/2022 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed to all the students of D.Pharm 2nd year that 

distribution of books through Book Bank will take place on 5th May 

2022(Thursday). Students must get clearance from Mr. Binoy Panda, 

Vice-President, Marketing before getting books from the Book  Bank. 

 

 

 

 Principal, FCP 
 

 

 

 

 

 


